
UPDATED VISITOR POLICY
Effective Tuesday, Dec. 8

THE CHANGES ARE AS FOLLOWS:

•	 Emergency Department & Inpatients:  
No visitors allowed unless the patient needs 
additional support, such as a pediatric patient, 
or patients with special needs.

•	 Procedural Care Unit & OB: 1 visitor is 
allowed, but it must be the same visitor 
throughout the entire episode of care.

•	 Outpatients: No visitors allowed unless the 
patient needs additional support, such as 
a pediatric patient, or patients with special 
needs.

Thanks for your understanding.


